Dear Friends,

Wagoner Community Hospital is a great place in which to receive and deliver care. Our motto is "Great People, Great Service, Great Care." We try to live up to that standard every day. Our mission is to provide quality healthcare services with courtesy and compassion. Our physicians, associates, volunteers and Board of Trustees are absolutely committed to this mission of caring. I am pleased to be associated with so many caring individuals who are passionate about great healthcare.

The traditional role of hospitals is changing. Our role now includes advancing health in our community and helping all individuals reach their highest potential for good health. This is achieved through providing **access** to affordable and equitable health, behavioral and social services. The care we provide must add **value** to lives. We must embrace the diversity of individuals and serve as **partners** in their health. Hospitals now focus more on the **wellbeing** of our community. Finally, we have to **coordinate** seamless care propelled by teams, technology, innovation and data.

Whatever brings you to our homepage, and this letter in particular, I appreciate your interest in our hospital. If we can be of service to you, please do not hesitate to contact us.

To your good health,

Jimmy Leopard, C.E.O.